
 

MAIL TO: The SPARC, P. O. Box 698, Homer, Alaska 99603 - 907-299-5115 

 

COMMUNITY SPONSORSHIP PROGRAM 
DETAILS 

 
Dear Friend of the SPARC, 
 
Thank you for your interest in a banner to show your support. Both businesses and private 
individuals are invited to take part in our community sponsorship program. 
 
Here are the specifics: 
 

• A yearly sponsorship of $300 places your banner in the SPARC. 

• You may renew annually on the original purchase date. 

• If you or your business can provide camera-ready artwork, or already have a banner, that 

would be appreciated. 

• Banners are typically 48 x 30 inches with company logo and name. 

• As a bonus, we will add your listing and a link, if you wish, on the SPARC’s Community 

Sponsorship webpage. 

• Please fill out the application form and include a check made out to the SPARC.  You may 

mail your check to: The SPARC, P. O. Box 698, Homer, AK 99603. 

• If you’re a business, please email a high-resolution copy of your company logo to Jim 

Lavrakas at jlav@gci.net. 

 
Sample banners: 
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